
 

The 6th grade students have worked on a creativity project, 
“Chair”ity.  They have taken previously loved chairs and 
turned them into themed works of art.  There will be an online 
silent auction during Shine Night.  The money raised will go 
to the charity the group has chosen for this year, CADV.  If 
you would like to bid on a chair, please use a computer or 
your phone to create an account at the following web 
address: 
 

https://www.32auctions.com/chairity2018  

 
The auction will run from 3:30pm-6:45pm on 

Monday, April 23rd! 
 
If you win a chair, please make arrangements with Mrs. Eaves 
at the Capstone Center to pick up your item and make your 
payment within the next week.  Thank you! 

https://www.32auctions.com/chairity2018

